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From the Director, Mrs. Melso:  
Summer registration packets have gone out. Please 

make sure to fill out and return by Monday, May 

13th.  If you are able to fill out the monthly June 

schedule that would be great! If you can’t do the whole 

month due to work schedules please indicate that on the 

calendar and submit your schedules weekly as usual. You 

must register in order to come for summer care. 

 

Coming Up!: We will have another Scholastic Book Fair coming up May 12-17th 

This one will be a Buy One Get One Free book fair.  

 

New Staff Member for Little Lambs:       

We would like to welcome Amy Seipel to the Little Lambs’ 

Staff!  She has lots of early childhood experience and is eager 

to get to know all of our children and families. Her first day will 

be Monday, May 6th.   

 

We are still looking for another staff member  - full or part-time! 

 

 

From the Discoverers (6wks-1yr): 
 In our classroom this week, we sang, Itsy Bitsy Spider 

and we listened to the story Buddy, Dog’s Busy Day.  We also 

practiced crawling on big blocks, used out fine motor skills to 

try to get puff balls out of ice cube trays and we had lots of 

tummy time. We also made handprint kites to put up for 

decoration.    

      Ms. Olivia 
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From the Explorers (1-2yrs):  

 This week our theme is all about letters! We worked with the letter magnets 

and used crayons to color ABC coloring sheets.   

Story: ABC Book  

Bible Story: All Things Wise and Wonderful     

Songs: ABC’s song 

 

                            Ms. Rhea 

 

From the Inventors (2-3yrs): 
 This week we switched over to May on our calendar for group time and we 

also added a new color to our ice cream cone (yellow).  This week we learned about 

Bugs/Insects.  For centers time, we could paint a circle green and add it to our 

classroom caterpillar.  Our train table was turned into a bug area with magnifying 

glasses and bugs/insects.  For art this week we made a ladybug and a bee which are 

both displayed in the hallway above our cubbies.  Next week, Monday we will have a 

new teacher joining our classroom!  We are very excited!  

Next week’s theme: Gardening(flowers, fruits, vegetables) 

  

Books We Read:  The Very Hungry Caterpillar, The Very 

Busy Spider 

Songs/Fingerplays: The Five Hungry Ants  

        

                 Ms. Kellie 
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